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Subject Line Options (pick one for variety):

Demand for Justice: Dismiss Charges Against Chavis Willis
Stop the Unjust Prosecution of Granny’s Helpful Hands
A Call for Fairness in Minnesota’s Justice System

Email Body:

Dear Attorney General Ellison,

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the prosecution of 
Chavis Willis and the destruction of his family’s business, Granny’s 
Helpful Hands.

This case raises troubling questions of fairness, selective prosecution, 
and racial bias in Minnesota’s justice system. The state’s decision to 
pursue criminal charges against Mr. Willis stands in stark contrast to 
its handling of other cases—most notably the $18.5 million NUWAY 
Alliance fraud settlement, which resulted in no criminal charges.

By comparison:

Granny’s Helpful Hands was on the verge of an $11 million sale 
when it was raided, effectively destroying a Black-owned business.
The allegations against Mr. Willis stem from administrative 
disputes, not verifiable fraud, yet he faces criminal charges.
The timing of the raid and the state’s narrative appear politically 
motivated, not grounded in justice.

This is not only unfair—it undermines public trust in our legal 
institutions.

I urge you to:

Dismiss the charges against Chavis Willis immediately.
Acknowledge the harm done to Granny’s Helpful Hands and 
ensure protections for minority-owned businesses facing similar 
circumstances.



3. Recommit to fairness and equal application of the law, regardless 
of race, political climate, or business size.

Justice should never be selective. Minnesota deserves a legal system 
that is transparent, accountable, and equitable for all.

Sincerely,
 [Your Full Name]
 [Your City, State]


